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The! McKownville Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

December 11, 1974

Mr. Fred Abele, Chairman
McKownville Water Advisory Board
27 Warren Street

Albany, New York 12203

Dear Fred:

During the past year there have been several events of major
consequence to the McKownville--Birchmont Water District. As

a rather new member of the District Water Advisory Board, | have
had the feeling that the District may be suffering because of a
lack of my participation in the decision-making process that
accompanies such an effort.

Fred, | realize that these are busy times for all of us, but |
believe that, having accepted an appointment to the Advisory
Board, | must serve with diligence and interest, or not at all.

Therefore, | must ask you at this time to exercise your
prerogative as our chairman and call a Board meeting before

the year is out.

Very tfuly yours,

John E. Esler
President
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cc: Secretary
McKownville Improvement Assoc.




